
	

	

Date:		 September	16,	2019	

To:	 Downtown	Barrie	Business	Association	(BIA)	

Attn:	 Denise	Tucker,	Chair	

	

Please	accept	this,	my	letter	of	resignation	from	the	Downtown	Barrie	Business	Association	
(BIA)	Board	of	Directors,	effective	immediately.	

After	much	thought	and	personal	reflection,	it	has	become	evident	to	me	that	my	investment	of	
time,	energy	and	commitment	can	be	more	fully	and	productively	leveraged	in	other	ways.	This	
has	not	been	an	easy	decision,	particularly	given	that	individuals	demonstrated	their	faith	and	
trust	in	me	when	they	cast	their	votes	last	year,	however	I	believe	they	will	understand	and	
support	my	decision	to	end	my	term	early.	

To	Craig	and	the	BIA	staff,	thank-you	for	your	commitment	to	your	work,	and	for	the	ongoing	
support	you	have	given	me	in	my	efforts	over	the	past	4+	years.	It	has	been	a	real	pleasure	to	
work	with	you.	

It	is	my	genuine	hope	that	the	BIA	Board	of	Directors	will	be	successful	in	forging	a	path	to	
deliver	positive	outcomes	for	the	benefit	of	the	membership,	community	and	all	stakeholders.	
Rest	assured	that,	as	an	active	member	of	downtown	Barrie,	my	dedication	and	commitment	to	
the	growth	and	development	of	our	community	will	continue	into	the	future.	

I	wish	you	much	success.	

	

Tracey	L.	Baker	

	


